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Please accept this as my submission regarding your proposed income insurance scheme.
I am strongly opposed to this scheme for the following reasons:

- it is not necessary. This is what the welfare system and ACC is for

- until the government starts paying it’s worked more, there is no way that we can afford any sort of levy or
taking of our salary and wages

-what will be done with the excess? Will it go to improving government employee wages?

- I understand that over countries have schemes like these (I am from Canada where we have EI, or employment
insurance, but that is because we massive amounts of seasonal work due to the climate there. It is not necessary
in a place like NZ.

Leanne





